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                         Calming
	
	
	




Dear Residents,


Proposal to introduce Dragon’s teeth, road markings and chicanes – Statutory Consultation

We are proposing to introduce traffic calming measures on Stowe Road and Water Stratford Road after local people raised concerns about traffic speeding through the village. These proposals include dragon’s teeth (white road markings), anti-skid surfacing / road marking improvements, and installing signs and gateways on the approaches to the village.

We are also proposing to install bollards on the verge on Water Stratford Road to prevent unsafe parking and are proposing to install chicanes to slow vehicles down at the northern entrance of the village.
  
What can you do?
[bookmark: _Hlk81464178]If you would like to view or comment on the proposals, please visit the Your Voice Bucks website at https://yourvoicebucks.citizenspace.com/  and look for “Water Stratford Traffic Calming” where you will find a link to an online survey, please complete it by the 21st November. Alternatively, you can email parkingtro@buckinghamshire.gov.uk or write to us at the address at the top of this letter with your comments. If you do not have access to the internet, you can view a copy of the plans showing the lengths of road affected may be inspected Monday to Friday between 9am and 5pm at Buckinghamshire Council, Council Access Plus, Walton Street Offices, Walton Street, Aylesbury, HP20 1UA.

What happens next?
Following the Statutory Consultation, we may be required to provide your response to anyone who wishes to see it; but we will remove your name and any other personal information. If you have any further questions about the proposed measures, or require assistance to take part, please call our contact centre on 01296 382416.


Yours faithfully,

Tara Rutland 

Scheme Delivery Coordinator
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